
 
 
 

 

 

Overseas travelling bursaries are available to members of the BSCCP who have been invited to 

present an abstract at an overseas colposcopy meeting or conference. 

The amount is currently £750 and the applicant should contact the BSCCP Secretariat with their 

request for a bursary. 

Bursaries are limited and will be paid upon receipt of travel documents, e.g., ticket confirmation, and 

confirmation of acceptance of the abstract and registration at the conference. 

 

Please email your request to stephanie.thomason1@nhs.net  
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